Concordia University of Edmonton

The Board of Governors, President, Faculty, Staff, Alumni, and Students of

CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY OF EDMONTON
extend greetings to the University of British Columbia and offer our

congratulations and best wishes to

Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon

on the occasion of his installation as the seventeenth President and
Vice-Chancellor

given this twenty-second day of November two thousand and twenty-three
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